
 

 

 

TOUR OF ANGLESEY 

Saturday, 10th May 2025 

Final Instructions 

Dear entrant,  

Thank you for your entry to the first running of the Tour of Anglesey as a charity run. 
We are very grateful for your support to raise funds for a fantastic charity.  

Certificate of Exemption No. 203014 has been issued by Motorsport UK. 

If you require trailer parking, this is available at a secure location. Please contact Ilan 
(i.rhys18@gmail.com) to make reservations as space is limited, so please only use it 
if you need to.  

START 

Signing-on will be at Tacla Taid - the Anglesey Transport Museum, Newborough, 
LL61 6TN; what3words///published.snoozing.hush (O.S. Map Reference: 114/432 
666) and will open from 08:15am on Saturday, 10th May and close at 09:15am. 
Drivers’ briefing will be held in the car park at 09:30 and at least one crew member 
from each car should attend. Please arrive early so we can get everyone signed on 
in due time so that we can depart at 10:00am prompt.  

The cafe will be opened early for us on this day for hot beverages and bacon/ 
sausage baps, so please come early to socialise over a cup of tea and support the 
venue.  

Bragdu Lleu craft brewery will have a pop-up shop on site. However, they will not 
have a facility to take payment by card, so please bring cash for any proposed 
purchase of goods and raffle tickets.   

LUNCH STOP 

Lunch venue arrival should be approximately 12 noon. Please remember to bring 
your own lunch. There will be hot beverages available along with the famous Mônuts 
to buy at your own expense. However, service can be very slow here especially if it’s 
busy so please be prepared for that.  

 
 



 

 

FINISH 

Finish will be at the Gadlys Bay View Bar & Restaurant, and we hope to arrive 
around 4pm. 

We have been very lucky to acquire the venue free of charge, although it’s still open 
to the public while we are there. Because of this they have asked that if anybody 
wants to dine in the restaurant while we are there, to pre order meals to help them 
out (Tel: 01407 710227). 

The menu is available at –  
https://gadlys.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Evening-Menu-Jan-25.pdf  

Raffle prizes and awards will be presented at the finish venue and food will start to 
be served at approximately 4:30pm. 

OTHER INFORMATION 

A roadbook will be presented to each crew at signing on. There will be someone to 
talk through this with you if you are unfamiliar with using tulips. Trip meter is advised 
but not essential.  

Importantly, this is a social road run raising money for charity, there will be no time 
keeping and no competition, so there will be strictly no racing. Please keep to all 
speed limits, no overtaking and strictly no wheelspins and handbrake turns. Driving 
standards are important to guarantee the future of this event and the club.  

We hope you have an enjoyable day and look forward to seeing you on the 10th of 
May.  

Thank you for your support, 

The organising team. 


